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o Hello Everyone,

o We had a great opening day! The
children are wonderful and full of
energy. Thanks for your patience
with drop off this morning.

J Just a reminder, that all busses will
be running on Thursday.
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Parent/ Student Handbook

Your copy of the Parent/Student
Handbook is enclosed in this week’s
office folder. Please read through the
handbook and sign the signature page.
Please return the signature page to the
office.

Hot Lunch Program

SBS Hot Lunch Program begins on
Thursday. If you believe your family
qualifies for the free or reduced meal
prices, please fill out the hard copy
application that can be printed off our
web page. If you already have a SNAP or
TANF number you don’t need to fill

out the application.

School Pictures
School picture day is Tuesday, August 26.

Virtual Day
We will have a virtual day for grades K-8

on Wednesday, August 27, due to the
staff having CPR and Diabetes
management trainings.

Assignments will be posted on Planbook
for the students. PreK will have in person
classes.
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Home School Association

Our Home School Association will have
it’s first meeting of the new school year on
Wednesday, September 10th.

Before the meeting we will have an
orientation meeting for all new families of
Saint Benedict School. That meeting will
begin at 6:30. The regular meeting of
H.S.A. will begin at 7:00 p.m. Both
meetings will be held in the Church Hall.

Labor Day — No school

Monday, September 1st

Before and After School Care

SBS offers before and after school care
at no charge to SBS families, Monday
through Thursday each week.

Before Care begins at 6:30 a.m.

After School Care begins immediately
following dismissal and ends at

4:45 p.m.

In ASC, the students will receive a
small snack. The students have the
opportunity to finish their homework
for the day and then play board games
or go outside to the playground or
soccer field with supervision.

Notify the office if your child will be
staying for ASC.




